
Influenza Vaccination Availability 

Announcement 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are pleased to announce that our clinic will be offering influenza vaccinations starting from 

[Start Date]. The vaccine is available for all patients aged [Age Range] and older. 

Please visit our clinic during regular business hours or call us at [Clinic Phone Number] to 

schedule your appointment. Vaccination is vital in protecting yourself and others from the flu 

this season. 

We encourage you to take advantage of this opportunity to stay healthy and safe. 

Thank you for your continued trust in our care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Your Clinic Address] 

[Your Clinic Website] 


